TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE FOLLOW UP AND RECOMMENDATINS

Wednesday April 24th, 2024, Meeting

TC-24-10 – James Dunn requests the installation of a digital MPH sign at Willamette Falls Drive and 16th St.

Discussion: Staff discussed the potential of a new digital/flashing lights speed sign. Staff installed 5 of them in different locations in the city, and this could be a good location for another one. PD also suggested this would be a good location due to the food cards and walking traffic.

Response: Staff hopes to purchase more signs after the fiscal year and will look to install one in this location likely in late summer 2024.

Reports/Staff action: Street budget was unable to accommodate the purchase of additional signs as noted in the meeting. Staff will attempt to purchase signs if budget becomes available in FY26.

TSC RECOMMENDATIONS:

The Traffic Safety Committee does not recommend any further action be taken at this time.

CITY ENGINEER	POLICE CHIEF
Erich Lais	Peter Mahuna
Approved of Recommendation	Approved of Recommendation
EL 3/31/25	PM 4-1-25
Initial Date	Initial Date
Comments:	Comments: